TOWNSHIP OF RED ROCK COVID-19 REMINDER


Due to the recent increase in COVID-19 Case in Thunder Bay we would like to remind you of the following:


When out in Public wear a non-medical mask.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Only go to public places if you need to purchase essential items, such as food, medications, and gas.

Continue practicing physical distancing.

Practice good hygiene, including frequent hand washing, use soap and water, or an alcohol-based hand rub.

Do not touch your eyes, nose or mouth.

Cover your nose and mouth with your bent elbow or tissue when you cough or sneeze

Stay home if you are feeling unwell.

If you have a fever, cough and difficulty breathing, seek medical attention.


Thank you for your cooperation for helping keep everybody safe.




